

May 29, 2013

U. S. Senator Tom Udall 110 Hart Senate Office Building Washington DC, 20510

U. S. Senator Martin Heinrich 702 Hart Senate Office Bldg Washington, D.C. 20510

Congressman Ben Ray Lujan 502 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senators Udall and Heinrich and Congressman Lujan:

On Behalf of the Northern New Mexico Citizens' Advisory Board, I would like to thank you for the dedicated service to the people of New Mexico in successfully working to reprogram \$19 million needed to maintain ongoing environmental management efforts at Los Alamos National Laboratory. The NNMCAB is comprised of residents of northern New Mexico, appointed by the Assistant Manager for Environmental Management, to advise DOE on LANL's clean up of legacy waste.

Northern New Mexico Citizens' Advisory Board A U.S. Department of Energy Site-Specific Advisory Board

94Cities of Gold Road Pojoaque, NM 87506 Phone: 505.989.1662 or 1.800.218.5942 Fax: 505.989.1752 www.nnmcab.energy.gov

The members of the NNMCAB are keenly aware of the need for additional funding needed to keep the promises made to the citizens of New Mexico regarding the clean-up efforts at Los Alamos. As part of its mission, the NNMCAB deals with the issues surrounding the clean-up of Los Alamos, including the need for adequate funding to complete the milestones outlined in the Order on Consent. As citizens of the state of New Mexico we applaud you for your efforts and ask you to work closely with the Department of Energy in meetings its requests for sufficient dollars to achieve the monumental task of environmental clean-up at its major facilities.

Kindest regards,

Carlos Valdez, Chair

NNMCAB

Cc: Pete Maggiore, LASO/EPO

Lee Bishop, DDFO NNMCAB Members